
Clergy:

Warden:

SAFE CHURCH, SAFE

COMMUNITIES CONGREGATION

CONTACT INFORMATION

Children & Adult Protective Services (CPS)

State of Michigan 24/7 Hotline

1-855-444-3911

EPISCOPAL DIOCESE OF MICHIGAN

For issues of clergy misconduct:

Intake Officers: The Rev. Dr. Sue Carter

The Rev. Mary Jane Peck

517-599-0380 or sucarter@msu.edu

248-417-8249 or mjppeck@gmail.com

For issues of non-clergy misconduct in our congregation:

The Office of Pastoral Development to report concerns regarding a Bishop:

The Rev. Barbara Kempf titleivreport@episcopalchurch.org

 Anyone who suspects a violation of this policy must immediately report the violation to the Responsible Person, member of the

clergy-in-charge, and senior warden. Clergy-in-charge receiving reports of violations of this policy will be responsible for providing

appropriate pastoral care to all those affected and appropriate remedial and/or disciplinary action, up to and including termination of

employment or unpaid ministry with the Church. If the Responsible Person is a lay person, they are responsible to ensure that

appropriate pastoral care is provided for all. Anyone who knows of a violation of this policy by a member of the clergy will

immediately report the violation to an Intake Officer and/or the bishop’s office. Anyone can make a report to an Intake Officer.

Anyone who knows of a violation of this policy by a bishop will immediately report the violation to the Office of Pastoral

Development. The bishop, upon hearing reports of violations by clergy, or by laity at diocesan events, shall be responsible for

providing appropriate pastoral care to all those affected and appropriate remedial and/or disciplinary action, up to and including

canonical disciplinary action, as provided by Title IV of the Constitution and Canons, and/or termination of employment or unpaid

ministry with the Diocese of Michigan. 

SUSPECTED VIOLATIONS OF THIS POLICY 


